
                                                  NOTICE OF  
      PUBLIC HEARING 

FOR LIQUOR LICENSE 
 
 
 
  NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Ridgway Town Council will hold a Public 

Hearing at 201 N. Railroad Street, Ridgway Colorado on Wednesday, June 11, 2025 at 

5:30 p.m. to consider a Tavern Liquor License application filed on May 9, 2025 for: 

 

Applicant:  OT Hospitality LLC 

Members & Shareholders: Hunter Orahood and Seth Tabor 

DBA:   The Adobe Inn 

Location:  251 Liddell Street, Ridgway, CO 

 

 All persons interested in the aforementioned application may appear before the 

Council either in person or represented by counsel, and present testimony, or may submit 

written correspondence to the Town Clerk, Town of Ridgway, Post Office Box 10, 

Ridgway, CO  81432. 

 

 

 

DATED:   May 9, 2025                 ________________________________ 

                      Pam Kraft, MMC, Town Clerk 

 


